
 

 

 
 
June 4, 2020 
 
 
Illinois Fire Chiefs Association 
PO Box 7 
Skokie, IL 
60076-0007 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Southern Illinois University Carbondale is hiring a lead site coordinator for its Public Safety 
Management Program, an academic program with both undergraduate and graduate 
degree offerings designed to prepare students to enter and advance in emergency services 
careers.  The job announcement and application details can be found here:  
https://jobs.siu.edu/job-details?jobid=10779 
 
I would greatly appreciate it if you could post this announcement on your organization’s job 
board.   
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Matthew Giblin 
Director and Professor 
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